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What has been worked on in the past month?  

School Action day was a success with ~1/3 of our student body turning up to provide 
feedback - this has been ultra-important due to the lack of feedback collection now modvals 
have been removed. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Key problems within the school have been identified. 
Lecturers who 1st years believe to show best practice have been notified and should be 
sharing their techniques with other lecturers. 

Plans for next month  

Now NSS has begun, the main focus is to encourage all students to participate so that we 
achieve at least the 50% participation. 
Meeting with the HoS and SEL w/c 24th to discuss feedback collated from the school action 
day. 


